

Next week our whole school ethos theme will be:

We have a positive attitude

Dear Parents,

Thank you so much to all of you who were able to attend Come Dine With Me on Wednesday. The children really enjoyed having you at school and we hope you enjoyed it as much as they did! Another huge thank you for the effort you put in to our dress up day for World Book Day! Transition read lots of different fairy tales, listened to some different versions and talked about our favourites. Each child also came home with a £1 book token on Thursday so please do check the satchels for this!

Tests

Monday – Spellings will take place every Monday – please check your child's book for their list. Please learn these as there will be a formal test in their test books.

Thursday – there will be a test on spelling the numbers 6-10 e.g. six. We will continue to work on this at school too. Practise can be found on Seesaw.

In English we have been learning the wh sound as in wheel. We have also been learning the story of The Gingerbread Man. See if your child can retell the story at home. We have also been practising our handwriting, reading and spelling common exception words.

In Maths we have been learning about place value to 50. We have been thinking about how many tens and units are in a number, and how each number is made up. See if your child can tell you about this at home.

Homework

Please check Seesaw for this week's homework. Children do have their Phonics spellings to learn, and their books to read.

We hope you all have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Townend and Mrs Bell

Calendar Dates -

March	
	Comic Relief – Go Red with Blue Peter, Bake Off and Cake Sale FPTA Uniform Sale 3.00 – 5.00pm Parent Forum 3.30-4.30pm